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BEFORE THE CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL    

  

IN THE MATTER OF of the Resource Management Act 1991 (“the Act”) 

AND  

IN THE MATTER OF of Resource Consent Application RMA/2020/2852 for the 

Canterbury Museum Trust Board for a comprehensive 

redevelopment of the Canterbury Museum complex including the 
Robert McDougall Gallery 

  

BETWEEN THE CANTERBURY MUSEUM TRUST BOARD  

Applicant  

  

AND CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL  

Local Authority 

  

 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE APPLICANT SEEKING EXTENSTION OF TIME TO FILE WRITTEN 
REPLY 

Dated: 17 June 2021 
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MAY IT PLEASE THE COMMISSIONER 

1 Counsel has received Minute 2 of the Hearing Commissioner directing that the 

Applicant file a written rely by Friday 18 June.  

2 As matters have transpired, Counsel will need more time than anticipated to 

complete the reply given the range matters to be addressed and other work 

commitments this week.  

3 Accordingly, Counsel respectfully requests that the time for filing the Applicant’s 

written reply be enlarged to Friday 25 June. 

 

Dated 17th June 2021 

 

Chris Fowler 

Counsel for the Canterbury Museum Trust Board 


